
Clerk Report to the Council – Council Meeting 5th June 2023 

 

Matters and actions from previous meeting (s): 

1. Sign at the Green – Email to HCC sent, proposed design was agreed and 
Clerk asked whether the sign can be installed on two posts at the same 
location as the current sign. 
 

2. Verge outside the Church – No update. Sally Symington emailed on 24th 
May said that she was meeting with Luke Gibbons and will provide an update 
afterwards.  
 
 

3. Allotments- Clerk is meeting with potential new tenants on 2nd June to show 
available plots.  
 
 

4. Goalmouths and damage to recreation ground grass – I got in touch with 
Mike Mann who confirmed that the club will be dealing with the goalmouths 
and pitch maintenance (as raised by the warden) this summer. No update on 
new members yet.  
 

5. Logs for the Recreation Ground- Logs are not available yet.  

 

Matters related to the June’s agenda: 

 

Item 23/22 c Report from PCSO Martin Leadbitter – Clerk enquired about crime reports 
and why the Council is not receiving information about crimes that are reported on 101. No 
response yet, no crime report from May received.  

 

Item 23/25 Parking Restrictions and 20 mph Zone within Aldbury village – Sally 
Symington was meeting with Luke Gibbons from Highways. No update received yet.  

Item 23/28 Councillors Training – Clerk sent updated list of Cllrs to DBC and HAPTC. All 
Cllrs will start to receive the HAPTC weekly bulletin.  

Item 23/32 b Finance – Income received in: 

May 

£20.00 – Tennis Club  

 

Matters raised via email to clerk/ correspondence received: 

1. Clerk sent all required documents to PKF Littlejohn and updated the website and 
received email acknowledgement. Notice of public rights and publication of unaudited 
AGAR will be posted on noticeboards on 2 June. 
 



 
 
 

 


